
   SIKSIKA TRANSPORTATION 
 

 

 

 

To:  SBE Parents/Guardians 

 

From:  Jason Doore/Transportation Supervisor 

 

C.C.  Wanda Calf Robe/Assistant Superintendent SBE 

 

Date:  January 22, 2024 

 

Subject: EZ Enroute Parent/Guardian App 

 

 

In the past few months, we have been working with EZ Enroute to help with our bus routes. 

SBE Transportation will be sending out emails that were provided by the schools with a 

link to Google Play (Android) and Apple Store (iPhone). These apps will allow you to track 

when the bus will be in your area for pick up/drop off in real time. These emails will be 

sent out in the upcoming weeks. They will include the links for the apps and instructions 

on how to set up an account. If you do not receive an email please contact Transportation.  

 

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact Transportation at 403-

734-4028. 

 

 

 

 


